
Placing the best interests of children at the heart of the

organisation at all times

Raising the bar on quality care and education, while focussing

on safety, mitigating risk and complying with the NQF 

Developing a strong team culture through mentoring, training

and investing in OSHC staff to encourage knowledge, skills,

vibrancy & continuity of staff

Removing the burden of risk and responsibility from the school

community while engaging in meaningful collaboration with

them.

OUR PRINCIPLES

SUSTAINABLE OSHC CARE
Before and After School Care & Vacation Care Provider

COMMUNITY, CHARITY &

SUSTAINABILITY

Sustainable OOSH Care promotes the values of Community,

Charity & Sustainability.  Through learning & play we guide our

children to value their community & give to those less fortunate;

to appreciate & care for their environment; and to reduce their

footprint and protect the planet for future generations. We are

committed to leading by example - Re-think, Refuse, Reduce, Re-

use, Refill, Repair, Re-purpose, Recycle, Donate.

COMMITTED TO DELIVERING

A VIBRANT, PROGRESSIVE

AND SAFE ENVIRONMENT

FOCUSED ON THE WELL-

BEING AND ENRICHMENT OF

CHILDREN 



MESSAGE FROM MANLY VALE OSHC

CENTRE DIRECTOR - JORDAN DOLCE

COLLECTIVE

EXPERIENCE

Provider Approval to hold

OSHC Licences in NSW

Experienced and highly

trained permanent team of

staff holding Degrees in

Education and Business, Cert

IV & Diplomas of School Age

Education and Care.

Track record of successful

Centre management &

turnaround

OSHC CENTRE

MANAGEMENT

CONTACT US admin@sustainableoshc.com.au

0473 221 028

PROMOTING PLAY-BASED

LEARNING & ENCOURAGING

RESPECT FOR THE

ENVIRONMENT &

COMMUNITY

Arabanoo at Balgowlah Heights

Public School (9 years)

The Kids Cottage at Middle

Harbour Public School (12

years)

Koolkuna OSHC at Balgowlah

North Public School (4 years)

The SOC management team

collectively holds 25 years’ hands-

on experience operating OSHC

centres;

We are very excited to have been chosen to operate

your OSHC and we look forward to getting to know not

just your children, but you. 

We have some exciting initiatives planned for 2021 and

we also encourage you to let us know what you would

like to see in your OSHC. 

Please introduce yourselves to me and the new faces in

the team.


